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PROFIT GUIDANCE FOR THE THIRD QUARTER RESULTS ENDED 30 SEPTEMBER 

2013 

 

 

 

The Board of Directors of BH Global Corporation Limited (the “Company”) wishes to 
announce that following a preliminary assessment of the Group’s financial results, the Board 
of Directors of the Company would like to advise shareholders that the Group expects to 
report a net loss for 3rd Quarter 2013.  
 
The Board’s guidance is mainly predicated on foreign exchange losses arising from the 
significant depreciation in value of Indonesian Rupiah against Singapore Dollar of the 
Discontinued Operations’ payables which are denominated in Singapore Dollars. 

 
Further details of the Group’s performance will be disclosed when it announces its unaudited 
financial results for the third quarter ended 30 September 2013. 
 
 
By Order of the Board 
 
 
Vincent Lim Hui Eng 
Chief Executive Officer 
BH Global Corporation Limited 
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